
 

 
Ref: BookFair/noc 
 
 
11th December 2019 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer,  
 
 
We are thrilled to announce that The Book Fair has arrived in school with hundreds of new 
children’s books to browse and buy. 
 
Over the next few days, children will be taken from class to the library to explore the range of titles 
on offer. Parents will then be given the opportunity to come and visit The Book Fair themselves after 
school on the below dates: 
 
Thursday 12th December 3:25pm – 4:00pm 
Tuesday 17th December 3:25pm – 4:00pm 
Wednesday 18th December 3:25pm – 4:00pm 
 
There are over 200 titles for you and your child to choose from, and with prices starting from only 
£2.99, there’s sure to be a book for everyone. With Christmas just around the corner, this may also 
be a great opportunity to pick up some stocking fillers for friends and family. 
 
If you can’t make it to our Book Fair, try our discounted Gift Vouchers available at 
bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/parents. They’re a great way to ensure your child doesn’t miss out. 
 
Don’t forget that every book you buy can help to get FREE BOOKS for our school. We hope to see 
you there! 
 
Yours sincerely, 

 
 

 
 

Mrs. S. Davies 
Headteacher 


